


 
June 10, 2016 
 
Patrick Flynn, VP of Operations 
Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
200 Weathersfield Ave. 
Altamonte Spring, FL  32714 
pcflynn@uiwater.com  
 
Re: Sanitary Survey 
 Forest Lake Estates 

PWS ID #: 651-4842 
Pasco County 

 
Dear Mr. Flynn: 
 
Department personnel conducted a Sanitary Survey of the above-referenced facility on May 31, 
2016.  Based on the information provided during and following the inspection, the facility was 
determined to be in compliance.  Any non-compliance items which may have been identified at 
the time of the inspection have been corrected.   
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state rules.  
Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Rose Taylor at (813) 470-5781, or 
via e-mail at rose.taylor@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James S. Brock 
Government Operations Consultant 
Southwest District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
JB/rt 
 
ec:  Lee Neal, Utilities Inc. of Florida, wlneal@uiwater.com  
       Rob Buono, Utilities Inc. of Florida, rabuono@uiwater.com       
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May 20, 2015            
 
 
Mr. Patrick Flynn, Vice President            
Lake Utility Services, Inc. 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 
PCFlynn@UIWater.com 
 
 
Re: Lake Utility Services 
 PW  Facility ID #3354883 
 Lake County 
 SPCD-CAP-15-4516 
 
 
Dear Mr. Flynn:  
 
 
Department personnel conducted an inspection of the above-referenced facility on April 14, 
2015.  Based on the information provided during and following the inspection, the facility was 
determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  A copy of the 
inspection report is attached for your records, and any non-compliance items which may have 
been identified at the time of the inspection have been corrected. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Daniel Shideler at 
407-897-4133 or via e-mail at Daniel.Shideler@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Danielle Bentzen, Manager 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
 
Enclosures: Inspection Report (with attachments  
 
cc: Dominic Gentilucci, DVGentilucci@uiwater.com 
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

  CENTRAL DISTRICT 
3319 MAGUIRE BOULEVARD, SUITE 232 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32803-3767 

RICK SCOTT 
GOVERNOR 

 
CARLOS LOPEZ-CANTERA

LT. GOVERNOR 
 

JONATHAN P. STEVERSON 
 SECRETARY

  

May 15, 2015            
 
 
Mr. Patrick Flynn            
Lake Utility Services, Inc. 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 
PCFlynn@UIWater.com  
 
Re: Lake Utility Services South 
 PW Facility ID #3354881 
 Lake County 
 SPCD-CAP-15-4401 
 
 
Dear Mr. Flynn:  
 
Department personnel conducted an inspection of the above-referenced facility on April 14, 
2015.  Based on the information provided during and following the inspection, the facility was 
determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  A copy of the 
inspection report is attached for your records, and any non-compliance items which may have 
been identified at the time of the inspection have been corrected. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Daniel Shideler at 
407-897-4133 or via e-mail at Daniel.Shideler@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Danielle Bentzen, Manager 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
 
Enclosures: Inspection Report (with attachments)  
 
cc:  Dominic Gentilucci - DVGentilucci@uiwater.com  
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

  CENTRAL DISTRICT 
3319 MAGUIRE BOULEVARD, SUITE 232 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32803-3767 

RICK SCOTT 
GOVERNOR 

 
CARLOS LOPEZ-CANTERA

LT. GOVERNOR 
 

JONATHAN P. STEVERSON 
 SECRETARY

  

May 15, 2015            
 
 
Mr. Patrick Flynn            
Lake Utility Services, Inc. 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 
PCFlynn@UIWater.com 
 
 
Re: Pennbrooke Fairways 
 PW  Facility ID #3354653 
 Lake County 
 SPCD-CAP-15-4400 
 
 
Dear Mr. Flynn:  
 
 
Department personnel conducted an inspection of the above-referenced facility on April 15, 
2015.  Based on the information provided during and following the inspection, the facility was 
determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  A copy of the 
inspection report is attached for your records, and any non-compliance items which may have 
been identified at the time of the inspection have been corrected. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Daniel Shideler at 
407-897-4133 or via e-mail at Daniel.Shideler@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Danielle Bentzen, Manager 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
 
Enclosures: Inspection Report (with attachments)  
 
cc: Dominic Gentilucci, DVGentilucci@uiwater.com  
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Florida Department of 

Environmental Protection 
 

Central District 
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 

Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 

Rick Scott 
Governor 

 
Carlos Lopez-Cantera 

Lt. Governor 
 

Jonathan P. Steverson 
Secretary 

November 17, 2016 

 

 

 

Patrick Flynn, Regional Director 

Sanlando Utilities/Utilities Inc. of Florida 

200 Weathersfield Avenue 

Altamonte Springs, Florida 32714 
PCFLYNN@UIWATER.COM    
    

Re: Sanlando Utilities 

 PW #3591121 

 Seminole County 

   

 

Dear Mr. Flynn: 

 

Department personnel conducted an inspection of the above-referenced facility on August 25, 

2016. Based on the information provided during and following the inspection, the facility was 

determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations. A copy of the 

inspection form is attached for your records.   

 

The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 

federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Charles Johnson at 

407-897-4329 or via e-mail at charles.d.johnson@dep.state.fl.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Reggie Phillips, Manager 

Central District 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 

Enclosure: Inspection Report   

 

cc: Scott Gosnell, Area Manager, sgosnell@uiwater.com    

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/
mailto:PCFLYNN@UIWATER.COM
mailto:charles.d.johnson@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:sgosnell@uiwater.com
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

CENTRAL DISTRICT 
3319 MAGUIRE BOULEVARD, SUITE 232 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32803 
 

RICK SCOTT 
GOVERNOR 

 
CARLOS LOPEZ-CANTERA

LT. GOVERNOR 
 

JONATHAN P. STEVERSON 
 SECRETARY 

January 30, 2015 
 
 
 
Patrick C. Flynn, Director 
Utilities Inc. of Florida 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 
PCFLYNN@UIWATER.COM 
 
 
Re:      Golden Hills Golf & Turf WTP 
 PW Facility ID # 6424076 
 Marion County 
 SPCD-CAP-15-2487 
 
 
Dear Mr. Flynn: 
 
Department personnel conducted an inspection of the above-referenced facility on December 31, 
2014.  Based on the information provided during and following the inspection, the facility was 
determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  A copy of the 
inspection report is attached for your records. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Manuel F. Cardona at 
(407) 897-4134 or via e-mail at Manuel.Cardona@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gary Miller, Manager 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
Enclosure:  Inspection Report  
                     
cc: Chuck Schwades, Area Manager [CGSCHWADES@UIWATER.COM] 
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Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection 

 
Southwest District Office 

13051 North Telecom Parkway 
Temple Terrace, FL  33637-0926 

 

Rick Scott 
Governor 

 
Carlos Lopez-Cantera 

Lt. Governor 
 

Jonathan P. Steverson 
Secretary 

September 29, 2016 
 
 
Patrick Flynn, VP of Operations 
Utilities, Inc of Florida 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 
pcflynn@uiwater.com 
 
Re: Summertree 
 Facility ID Number: 6511423 
 Pasco County 
 
Dear Mr. Flynn: 
 
Department personnel conducted a compliance inspection of the above-referenced potable water 
system on September 27, 2016.  Based on Department observations and the information provided 
during the inspection, the system was determined to be in compliance. A copy of the inspection 
report is attached for your records. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this system in compliance with state and fed-
eral rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Kira Soroka at (813) 470-
5964, or via e-mail at: kira.soroka@dep.state.fl.us.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
James S. Brock  
Government Operations Consultant  
Southwest District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
JSB/ks/ 
 
cc: james.brock@dep.state.fl.us  

kira.soroka@dep.state.fl.us 



 

March 10, 2017 

 

Mr. Patrick Flynn 

Lake Tarpon Mobile Home Village 

PCFLYNN@UIWATER.COM   

 

Re: Lake Tarpon Mobile Home Village Water Treatment Plant 

 Facility ID Number 652-1000 

 Pinellas County 

 

Dear Mr. Flynn: 

 

Department personnel conducted a sanitary survey inspection of the above-referenced facility on 

March 3, 2017.  Based on the information provide during and after the inspection, the water system 

is determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations. A copy of the 

inspection report is attached for your records. 

 

The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this water system in compliance with state 

and federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Gerald Foster at 

(813) 470-5784 or via e-mail at: Gerald.Foster@dep.state.fl.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

James S. Brock  

Government Operations Consultant  

Compliance Assurance Program  

FDEP Southwest District Office 

 

 

 

 

Florida Department of 

Environmental Protection 
 

  
Southwest District Office 

13051 North Telecom Parkway 
Temple Terrace, Florida 33637-0926 

 

Rick Scott 
Governor 

 
Carlos Lopez-Cantera 

Lt. Governor 
 

Ryan E. Matthews 
Interim Secretary 

mailto:PCFLYNN@UIWATER.COM
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 
CENTRAL DISTRICT 

3319 MAGUIRE BOULEVARD, SUITE 232 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32803 

 

RICK SCOTT 

GOVERNOR 

 

CARLOS LOPEZ-CANTERA 

LT. GOVERNOR 

 

HERSCHEL T. VINYARD JR. 

SECRETARY 

July 25, 2014            

 

 

 

Patrick C. Flynn, District Manager 

Utilities Inc. of Florida 

200 Weathersfield Avenue 

Altamonte Springs, FL  32714 

pcflynn@uiwater.com 

 

Re:      Park Ridge PW facility id #3590993 

    Phillips Section PW facility id #3591008 

    Ravenna Park PW facility id #3591061 

            Seminole County 

 OCD-CAP-14-3754 

 

Dear Mr. Flynn: 

 

Department personnel conducted inspections of the above-referenced facilities on July 16, 2014.  

Based on the information provided during and following the inspections, the facilities were de-

termined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  Copies of the 

inspection reports are attached for your records. 

 

The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain these facilities in compliance with state and 

federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Chris Rossing at 407-

897-4172 or via e-mail at Chris.Rossing@dep.state.fl.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gary Miller, Manager 

Central District 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

 

 

Enclosures:  Inspection Reports 

   

cc: Scott Gosnell, Area Manager, sgosnell@uiwater.com 

Kathy Sillitoe, Water Conservation Coordinator, kasillitoe@uiwater.com  
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Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection 

 
Central District 

3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 

Rick Scott 
Governor 

 
Carlos Lopez-Cantera 

Lt. Governor 
 

Ryan E. Matthews 
Interim Secretary 

March 16, 2017           
 
 
 
Patrick C. Flynn, District Manager 
Utilities Inc. of Florida 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 
pcflynn@uiwater.com  
    
Re: Park Ridge 
 PW Facility ID #3590993 
 Seminole County 
 
Dear Mr. Flynn: 
 
Department personnel conducted an inspection of the above-referenced facility on February 14, 
2017. Based on the information provided during the inspection, the facility was determined to be 
in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Brad Whidden at 407-
897-4315 or via e-mail at Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christine Daniel, Manager 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
 
Enclosures: Inspection Report   
 
cc: Scott Gosnell, Area Manager, sgosnell@uiwater.com  

mailto:pcflynn@uiwater.com
mailto:Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:sgosnell@uiwater.com
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Florida Department of 
Environmental Protection 

 
Central District 

3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 

Rick Scott 
Governor 

 
Carlos Lopez-Cantera 

Lt. Governor 
 

Ryan E. Matthews 
Interim Secretary 

March 16, 2017      
 
 
 
Patrick C. Flynn, District Manager 
Utilities Inc. of Florida 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL  32714 
pcflynn@uiwater.com  
    
Re: Ravenna Park 
 PW  Facility ID #3591061 
 Seminole County 
 
Dear Mr. Flynn: 
 
 
Department personnel conducted an inspection of the above-referenced facility on February 14, 
2017. Based on the information provided during the inspection, the facility was determined to be 
in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and 
federal rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Brad Whidden at 407-
897-4315 or via e-mail at Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christine Daniel, Manager 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
 
Enclosures: Inspection Report   
 
cc: Scott Gosnell, Area Manager, sgosnell@uiwater.com  

mailto:pcflynn@uiwater.com
mailto:Brad.Whidden@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:sgosnell@uiwater.com
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FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF 
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION 

CENTRAL DISTRICT 
3319 MAGUIRE BOULEVARD, SUITE 232 

ORLANDO, FLORIDA 32803 
 

RICK SCOTT 
GOVERNOR 

 
CARLOS LOPEZ-CANTERA

LT. GOVERNOR 
 

HERSCHEL T. VINYARD JR. 
SECRETARY 

July 3 2014  
 
           
 
Patrick C. Flynn, District Manager 
Utilities Inc. of Florida 
200 Weathersfield Avenue 
Altamonte Springs, FL  32714 
pcflynn@uiwater.com 
 
Re:       Weathersfield PW facility id #3591451 

     Oakland Shores PW facility id #3590912 
     Jansen S/D PW facility id #3590615 
     Bear Lake Manor PW facility id #3590069 
     Little Wekiva Estates PW facility id #3590762 
     Crystal Lake PW facility id #3590258 

 Seminole County 
 OCD-CAP-14-3369 
 
Dear Mr. Flynn: 
 
Department personnel conducted inspections of the above-referenced facilities on June 26, 2014.  
Based on the information provided during and following the inspections, the facilities were de-
termined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations.  Copies of the 
inspection reports are attached for your records. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain these facilities in compliance with state and 
federal rules.  Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Chris Rossing at 407-
897-4172 or via e-mail at Chris.Rossing@dep.state.fl.us.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Gary Miller, Manager 
Central District 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
 
Enclosures: Inspection Reports 
   
cc: Scott Gosnell, Area Manager, sgosnell@uiwater.com 

Kathy Sillitoe, Water Conservation Coordinator, kasillitoe@uiwater.com  
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Greenawalt, Ryan

From: Greenawalt, Ryan
Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 10:02 AM
To: Patrick Flynn
Cc: Lee Neal; 'Steve Habery'
Subject: Orangewood sanitary survey inspection report
Attachments: 6511311 Orangewood SS; 12-19-2014.pdf

January 8, 2015 
    
Utilities Inc. of Florida 
Attn: Patrick Flynn 
200 Weathersfield Ave. 
Altamonte Springs, FL  32714 
pcflynn@uiwater.com 
 
Re:      Sanitary Survey Inspection 

Orangewood Water System 
PWS ID #: 651-1311 
Pasco County 

 
Dear Mr. Flynn: 
 
Department personnel conducted a sanitary survey inspection of the above-referenced facility on 
December 19, 2014.  Based on the information provided during and following the inspection, the 
facility was determined to be in compliance with the Department’s rules and regulations. A copy of 
the inspection report is attached for your records and any non-compliance items which may have 
been identified at the time of the inspection have been corrected. 
 
The Department appreciates your efforts to maintain this facility in compliance with state and federal 
rules. Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Ryan Greenawalt at (813) 470-
5787, or by via e-mail at ryan.greenawalt@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
 
Ryan J. Greenawalt 
Environmental Specialist 
Compliance Assurance Program 
 

Florida Dept. of Environmental Protection, Southwest District 
13051 N. Telecom Pkwy. 
Temple Terrace, FL 33637 
New Phone: 813-470-5787 x 45787 
New Fax: 813-470-5993 
E-mail:  Ryan.Greenawalt@dep.state.fl.us 
 
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/ 

Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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PLEASE NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Electronic communications regarding state business are public records 
available upon request.  Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.   
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